
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers 

Our ref.: 07516/2022/DSG/W/HydroHub 8 April 2022 

Annexes: 2 (in English only) 

Subject: WMO Hydrology Survey, Hydrology Dashboard and upcoming Webinar 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The World Meteorological Organization (WMO), in October 2019, invited 
hydrological advisers to participate in the WMO Hydrology Survey which is a part of the WMO 
Monitoring and Evaluation system. In 2020, 101 Members completed the WMO Hydrology 
Survey providing the information on governmental and non-governmental organizations that 
are responsible for operational hydrology within their country/territory, their capabilities, 
structure, hydrological networks, data-management and hydrological forecasting 
characteristics.  

The preliminary results of the WMO Hydrology Survey were presented at the World 
Meteorological Congress at its extraordinary session in October 2021, where Members were 
informed about the development of a hydrology dashboard aiming at presenting and making 
available to the general public valuable information on operational hydrological services 
worldwide, collected through the WMO Hydrological Survey in 2020. 

I am pleased to inform you that the Hydrology Dashboard has recently been 
finalized and is now accessible through the water page of the WMO public website. 

To demonstrate the Hydrology Dashboard, how it works, and how to interpret and 
use the available information, I would like to invite you to attend a hydrology dashboard 
webinar (only in English) which will be held twice, with the same content, to accommodate 
different time zones: on 22 April 2022 from 0700 to 0900 UTC and on 25 April 2022 from 
1400 to 1600 UTC. The webinar flyer and agenda are attached to this letter. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Dr Elena Manaenkova 

for the Secretary-General

https://public.wmo.int/en/our-mandate/water



